SCRUTINY COMMITTEE FOR CHILDREN'S SERVICES

MONDAY 10 JUNE 2013 at 10.30am

COUNCIL CHAMBER, COUNTY HALL, LEWES

MEMBERSHIP Councillors Kathryn Field (Chairman); Stephen Shing (Vice-Chairman),

Peter Charlton, Claire Dowling, Michael Ensor, Kim Forward, Roy

Galley, Alan Shuttleworth and Francis Whetstone.

Mr Simon Parr (Roman Catholic Diocese representative)

Ms Susan Thompson (Church of England Diocese representative)

Ms Nicola Boulter and Ms Catherine Platten (Parent Governor

Representatives)

Councillor Gill Mattock (District / Borough representative)

AGENDA

- 1. Minutes of meeting held on 11 March 2013 (page 1)
- 2. Apologies for absence
- 3. Disclosure by all Members present of personal interests in matters on the agenda, the nature of any interest and whether the member regards the interest as prejudicial under the terms of the Code of Conduct.
- 4. Notification of matters which the Chairman considers to be urgent and proposes to take at the end of the agenda. Any Members who wish to raise urgent items are asked, where possible, to notify the Chairman before the start of the meeting. In doing so, they must state the special circumstances which they consider justify the matter being considered urgent.
- 5. Introduction to the Children's Services Department by Senior Officers and Lead Cabinet Members.
- 6. Targeted Youth Support: progress update report by the Interim Director of Children's Services (page 5)
- 7. THRIVE Transformation Programme report by the Interim Director of Children's Services (page 27)
- 8. Scrutiny Committee Work Programme attached at page 41

- 9. The Forward Plan for the period 1 June to 30 September 2013 is attached at page 49. The Committee is asked to make comments on the Plan or request further information.
- 10. Any urgent items previously notified under agenda item 4.

Philip Baker Assistant Director of Legal and Democratic Services East Sussex County Council County Hall St Anne's Crescent Lewes BN7 1UE 31 May 2013

Democratic Services Officer: Margaret Fuller (01273 481685)

Email: margaret.fuller@eastsussex.gov.uk

Scrutiny Manager: Paul Dean (01273 481751)

Email: paul.dean@eastsussex.gov.uk

Follow East Sussex Scrutiny on Twitter: @ESCCScrutiny